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9th October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

As part of our School Improvement Plan for next session, all classes will be taking 

part in a Social Enterprise Project based on developing our garden area at the front of 

the school.  We have been working hard to create the raised beds and compost bin.  

But we are now in need of your help again!  

 

We plan to have a session on Tuesday 15th October at 10.00am when we hope 

parents and carers could join us to help with digging, transporting compost and bark, 

cutting back hedges and also general weeding and tidying. It would be great if parents 

could bring their own tools like shovels or wheelbarrows to support but we will have 

some here to borrow too.  

 

If this is something you or another family member think you might be able to help 

with, please follow the link via the QR code below and complete the online form. We 

will get back in touch closer to the time. 

 

  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss Moses & Mrs Struthers  
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